
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are fundraising for Christian Aid Week! To help people push back against 

poverty. This year’s Christian Aid Week is focused on Guatemala, where 

families are working hard to beat poverty and hunger in the face of the 

climate crisis. Water sources are drying up and vital crops are failing, plunging 

farming families into hunger and poverty. 

 

Following our successful bake sale last year we have decided to hold another 

one with the children’s “creations” on sale. It will be after the Church service 

in the Crush Hall, please come along and support the children and Christian 

Aid, we all had great fund last year. 

 

Thank you for your support!      

Barbara 

   
 

 

 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BAKE SALE FOR CHRISTIAN AID 

SUNDAY 18th MAY 2025 
 


